
January 11, 1975 

Dear Joe: 

Thank you moat sincerely for your recent, 
thoughtful letter. I hope that you and Mary 
will alwaya feel free to call ue "Betty and 
Jerry." 

It waa really wonderful to receive your kind 
letter. Both Betty and I are delighted that 
you had a areat time when you vere in Waehinaton 
recently for the state dinner. It wss an honor 
for us to have you bare for such an occasion. 

You will find encloaed a photograph which waa 
taken on Auauat 9 after I waa aworn in as 
President. Both Betty and I vera pleased to 
autocraph it for you and Mary. 

Thank you again for your war• latter and for 
your continued prayara. Your thoushtfulneaa 
and your friandabip mean much to ual 

Waraaat personal regards, 

Mr. Joaeph G. Griswold 
1033 Sen Lucia Drive, S.!. 
Grand Rapids, Michipan 49506 
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